
 
 

 
Christmas Fair 

Friday 7 December 6-8pm  
 

The PTA is delighted to invite you all to the Christmas Fair on Friday 7 
December. This is a great event with many exciting stalls including the adult 
and children’s tombolas, a fantastic cake stall, games room, boys’ and girls’ 
lucky dips and not forgetting Santa’s Grotto! We’ll also be having seasonal 
refreshments plus a grand raffle!  

  
We would love to see as many of you as possible to make the event a huge 

success! 
 

DONATIONS PLEASE 
Friday 7 December – Non-uniform Day 

 
• Donations for the Children’s Toy Tombola.  
• Donations for the Adult’s Tombola 
• Bottles of wine for the Water to Wine stall 
• Secondhand toys – good quality only please.  
• Cakes: Home made cakes can be brought into school on Friday 7 December. 

Get those recipe books out!  
 

HELP! 
We need lots of help to ensure the event runs smoothly. If you would like to 
help please return the slip to the school office or email us: 
pta.telfordinfants@gmail.com.  
 

 
 



 
 
 
 

Christmas Fair 2018   
Helpers’ Slip 

 
Name  

 
Email  

 
Child’s Name  

 
Class 
 

 

 
I can help as follows:  
 
Friday 7 
December  

 
Sort the non-uniform day and cake donations from 9am 
 

 
 

 
Set-up the fair from 3:30pm onwards.  
Please come at any time.  
 

 

 
Help on a stall – please contact your Class Rep! 

 
 
Tidy up the fair afterwards from 8pm  
 

 

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE 
 
Alternatively you can contact us through our Facebook group or email: 
      

pta.telfordinfants@gmail.com  
https://www.facebook.com/groups/telfordinfantspta/ 

 
@TelfordPTA 

 
Thank you for your kind offer of help. 


